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STATE OF NEW YORK
DEPARTMENT OF LAW

ROBERT ABRAMS 120 BROADWAY
Attorney General NEW YORK, NY 10271
JAMES A. SEVINSKY
Assistant Attorney General in Charge
Environmental Protection Bureau

(212) 416-8482

June 23, 1992

Mr. Douglas Tomchuk
United States Environmental
Protection Agency
Region II - Room 747
26 Federal Plaza
Hew York, N.Y. 10278

Re: Hudson River Reassessment RI/FS
Scientific Technical Committee

Dear Doug:

I am writing to suggest that we arrange for a meeting of the
Hudson River Reassessment RI/FS Scientific and Technical Advisory
Committee in the near future. We have not had a meeting of the
Committee yet this year, and the recent publication of the Phase
2 Work Plan and Sampling Plan (Review Copy) serves to emphasize
that one is needed. I agree with your decision, as discussed on
June 12, that, should it be impossible to arrange for a meeting
before the July 10 deadline for comments, the EPA would extend
the deadline for the Scientific and Technical Advisory Committee
and would accept the Committee's comments after such a meeting
could be organized.

If you would like to discuss this further please feel free
to give me a call.

Very truly yours,

DAVIS
Environmental Scientist

cc: Dr. William Nicholson
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